Crowded Orbits Conflict And Cooperation In
Space
Yeah, reviewing a book crowded orbits conflict and cooperation in space could
build up your close connections listings. This is just one of the solutions for
you to be successful. As understood, deed does not recommend that you have
fantastic points.
Comprehending as skillfully as union even more than further will offer each
success. neighboring to, the statement as well as sharpness of this crowded
orbits conflict and cooperation in space can be taken as competently as picked
to act.

This New Ocean William E. Burrows 2010-09-29 It was all part of man's greatest
adventure--landing men on the Moon and sending a rover to Mars, finally seeing
the edge of the universe and the birth of stars, and launching planetary
explorers across the solar system to Neptune and beyond. The ancient dream of
breaking gravity's hold and taking to space became a reality only because of
the intense cold-war rivalry between the superpowers, with towering geniuses
like Wernher von Braun and Sergei Korolyov shelving dreams of space travel and
instead developing rockets for ballistic missiles and space spectaculars. Now
that Russian archives are open and thousands of formerly top-secret U.S.
documents are declassified, an often startling new picture of the space age
emerges: the frantic effort by the Soviet Union to beat the United States to
the Moon was doomed from the beginning by gross inefficiency and by infighting
so treacherous that Winston Churchill likened it to "dogs fighting under a
carpet"; there was more than science behind the United States' suggestion that
satellites be launched during the International Geophysical Year, and in one
crucial respect, Sputnik was a godsend to Washington; the hundred-odd German
V-2s that provided the vital start to the U.S. missile and space programs
legally belonged to the Soviet Union and were spirited to the United States in
a derring-do operation worthy of a spy thriller; despite NASA's claim that it
was a civilian agency, it had an intimate relationship with the military at the
outset and still does--a distinction the Soviet Union never pretended to make;
constant efforts to portray astronauts and cosmonauts as "Boy Scouts" were
often contradicted by reality; the Apollo missions to the Moon may have been an
unexcelled political triumph and feat of exploration, but they also created a
headache for the space agency that lingers to this day. This New Ocean is based
on 175 interviews with Russian and American scientists and engineers; on
archival documents, including formerly top-secret National Intelligence
Estimates and spy satellite pictures; and on nearly three decades of reporting.
The impressive result is this fascinating story--the first comprehensive
account--of the space age. Here are the strategists and war planners; engineers
and scientists; politicians and industrialists; astronauts and cosmonauts;
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science fiction writers and journalists; and plain, ordinary, unabashed
dreamers who wanted to transcend gravity's shackles for the ultimate ride. The
story is written from the perspective of a witness who was present at the
beginning and who has seen the conclusion of the first space age and the start
of the second.
Global Space Governance: An International Study Ram S. Jakhu 2017-09-12 This
book is based on the findings, conclusions and recommendations of the Global
Space Governance study commissioned by the 2014 Montreal Declaration that
called upon civil society, academics, governments, the private sector, and
other stakeholders to undertake an international interdisciplinary study. The
study took three years to complete. It examines the drivers of space
regulations and standards, key regulatory problems, and especially addresses
possible improvements in global space governance. The world's leading experts
led the drafting of chapters, with input from academics and knowledgeable
professionals in the public and private sectors, intergovernmental
organizations, and nongovernmental organizations from all the regions of the
world with over 80 total participants. This book and areas identified for
priority action are to be presented to the UN Committee on the Peaceful Uses of
Outer Space and it is hoped will be considered directly or indirectly at the
UNISPACE+50 event in Vienna, Austria, in 2018. The report, a collective work of
all the contributors, includes objective analysis and frank statements
expressed without pressure of political, national, and occupational concerns or
interest. It is peer-reviewed and carefully edited to ensure its accuracy,
preciseness, and readability. It is expected that the study and derivative
recommendations will form the basis for deliberations and decisions at
international conferences and meetings around the world on the theme of global
space governance. This will hopefully include future discussion at the UN
Committee on the Peaceful Uses of Outer Space.
EU Borders and Shifting Internal Security Raphael Bossong 2016-02-19 This
edited volume analyzes recent key developments in EU border management. In
light of the refugee crises in the Mediterranean and the responses on the part
of EU member states, this volume presents an in-depth reflection on European
border practices and their political, social and economic consequences.
Approaching borders as concepts in flux, the authors identify three main
trends: the rise of security technologies such as the EUROSUR system, the
continued externalization of EU security governance such as border mission
training in third states, and the unfolding dynamics of accountability. The
contributions show that internal security cooperation in Europe is far from
consolidated, since both political oversight mechanisms and the definition of
borders remain in flux. This edited volume makes a timely and interdisciplinary
contribution to the ongoing academic and political debate on the future of open
borders and legitimate security governance in Europe. It offers a valuable
resource for scholars in the fields of international security and migration
studies, as well as for practitioners dealing with border management
mechanisms.
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Dark Skies Daniel Deudney 2020 "Dark Skies is the first work to assess the full
impacts of space expansion, past, present and future. Thinking about space, and
the visions fervently promoted by the global space movement, are dominated by
geographic misperceptions and utopian illusions. The parts of space where
almost all activity has occurred are part of the planet Earth, its astrosphere,
and are, in practical terms, smaller than the atmosphere. Contrary to frontier
visions, orbital space is already congested and degraded with dangerous space
debris. The largest impact of actual space activities is an increased
likelihood of catastrophic nuclear war stemming from the use of orbital space
and space technology to lob nuclear weapons at intercontinental distances.
Building large-scale orbital infrastructures will probably require or produce
world government. The ultimate goal of space advocates, the colonization of
Mars and asteroids, is promoted to guarantee the survival of humanity if major
catastrophes strike Earth. But the spread of humanity into a multi-planet
species will likely produce an interstate anarchy highly prone to total war,
with Earth having many disadvantages. Altering the orbits of asteroids, a
readily achievable technology vital for space colonization, also makes possible
'planetoid bombs' with destructive potentials millions of times great than all
nuclear weapons. The biological diversification of humanity into multiple
species, anticipated by space advocates, will further stoke interworld wars.
Astrocide - the extinction of humanity resulting from significant space
expansion - must join the lengthening list of potential threats to human
survival. Large-scale space expansion should be relinquished in favour of an
Earth-oriented space program of arms control and planetary security. Dark Skies
is the first work to assess the full impacts of space expansion, past, present
and future. Thinking about space, and the visions fervently promoted by the
global space movement, are dominated by geographic misperceptions and utopian
illusions. The parts of space where almost all activity has occurred are part
of the planet Earth, its astrosphere, and are, in practical terms, smaller than
the atmosphere. Contrary to frontier visions, orbital space is already
congested and degraded with dangerous space debris. The largest impact of
actual space activities is an increased likelihood of catastrophic nuclear war
stemming from the use of orbital space and space technology to lob nuclear
weapons at intercontinental distances. Building large-scale orbital
infrastructures will probably require or produce world government. The ultimate
goal of space advocates, the colonization of Mars and asteroids, is promoted to
guarantee the survival of humanity if major catastrophes strike Earth. But the
spread of humanity into a multi-planet species will likely produce an
interstate anarchy highly prone to total war, with Earth having many
disadvantages. Altering the orbits of asteroids, a readily achievable
technology vital for space colonization, also makes possible 'planetoid bombs'
with destructive potentials millions of times great than all nuclear weapons.
The biological diversification of humanity into multiple species, anticipated
by space advocates, will further stoke interworld wars. Astrocide - the
extinction of humanity resulting from significant space expansion - must join
the lengthening list of potential threats to human survival. Large-scale space
expansion should be relinquished in favour of an Earth-oriented space program
of arms control and planetary security"-crowded-orbits-conflict-and-cooperation-in-space
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US National Cybersecurity Damien Van Puyvelde 2017-07-20 This volume explores
the contemporary challenges to US national cybersecurity. Taking stock of the
field, it features contributions by leading experts working at the intersection
between academia and government and offers a unique overview of some of the
latest debates about national cybersecurity. These contributions showcase the
diversity of approaches and issues shaping contemporary understandings of
cybersecurity in the West, such as deterrence and governance, cyber
intelligence and big data, international cooperation, and public–private
collaboration. The volume’s main contribution lies in its effort to settle the
field around three main themes exploring the international politics, concepts,
and organization of contemporary cybersecurity from a US perspective. Related
to these themes, this volume pinpoints three pressing challenges US decision
makers and their allies currently face as they attempt to govern cyberspace:
maintaining international order, solving conceptual puzzles to harness the
modern information environment, and coordinating the efforts of diverse
partners. The volume will be of much interest to students of cybersecurity,
defense studies, strategic studies, security studies, and IR in general.
War in Space Bowen Bleddyn E. Bowen 2020-06-18 Applying strategic theory to
outer space and drawing out the implications for international relationsOffers
a definitive and original vision of space warfare that theorises oftenoverlooked aspects of contemporary space activities based in the discipline of
Strategic Studies. This original research draws out the implications of
spacepower for wider debate in grand strategy and IR.Applies the theory in a
topical and contentious area within contemporary grand strategy - anti-access
and area-denial warfare in the Taiwan Strait between China and America.Key
principles are summarised in seven propositions to make the key take-aways of
theory applicable and memorable for researchers and practitioners.This book
presents a theory of spacepower and considers the implications of space
technology on strategy and international relations. The spectre of space
warfare stalks the major powers as outer space increasingly defines
geopolitical and military competition. As satellites have become essential for
modern warfare, strategists are asking whether the next major war will begin or
be decided in outer space. Only strategic theory can explore the decisiveness
and effects of war in space upon `grand strategy' and international relations.
The author applies the wisdom of military strategy to outer space, and presents
a compelling new vision of Earth orbit as a coastline, rather than an open
ocean or an extension of airspace as many have assumed. Rooted in the classical
military works of Clausewitz, Mahan, and Castex to name a few, this book
presents comprehensive principles for strategic thought about space that
explain the pervasive and inescapable influence of spacepower on strategy and
the changing military balance of the 21st century.
China, Russia, and Twenty-first Century Global Geopolitics Paul J. Bolt 2018
"This book provides a comprehensive analysis of the Chinese-Russian bilateral
relationship, grounded in a historical perspective, and discusses the
implications of the burgeoning 'strategic partnership' between these two major
powers for world order and global geopolitics. The volume compares the national
crowded-orbits-conflict-and-cooperation-in-space
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worldviews, priorities, and strategic visions for the Chinese and Russian
leadership, examining several aspects of the relationship in detail. The energy
trade is the most important component of economic ties, although both sides
desire to broaden trade and investments. In the military realm, Russia sells
advanced arms to China, and the two countries engage in regular joint
exercises. Diplomatically, these two Eurasian powers take similar approaches to
conflicts in Ukraine and Syria, and also cooperate on non-traditional security
issues including preventing coloured revolutions, cyber management, and
terrorism. These issue areas illustrate four themes. Russia and China have
common interests that cement their partnership, including security, protecting
authoritarian institutions, and re-shaping aspects of the global order. They
are key players not only influencing regional issues, but also international
norms and institutions. The Sino-Russian partnership presents a potential
counterbalance to the United States and democratic nations in shaping the
contemporary and emerging geopolitical landscape. Nevertheless, the West is
still an important partner for China and Russia. Both seek better relations
with the West, but on the basis of 'mutual respect' and 'equality'. Lastly,
Russia and China have frictions in their relationship, and not all of their
interests overlap. The Sino-Russian relationship has gained considerable
momentum, particularly since 2014 as Moscow turned to Beijing attempting to
offset tensions with the West in the aftermath of Russia's annexation of Crimea
and intervention in Ukraine. However, so far, China and Russia describe their
relationship as a comprehensive 'strategic partnership', but they are not
'allies'."--Publisher's website.
War and Peace in Outer Space Cassandra Steer 2021-01-11 "Historically,
strategic restraint was the dominant approach among nations active in outer
space, all of whom understood that continued access to and use of space
required holding back on threats or activities which might jeopardize the
status quo of peace in space. However, recently there has been a discernible
shift in international rhetoric towards a more offensive approach to defense in
space. The U.S. move towards establishing a "Space Force" has been echoed by
similar announcements in France and Japan. India launched an anti-satellite
weapon test and announced proudly that it thereby joined the elite group of
China, Russia and the U.S., who have all demonstrated this capability in the
past. And as technologies in space advance, along with our terrestrial
dependence on space-based systems for our peaceful civilian lives and for
support of terrestrial warfare, the political stability of this vulnerable
environment comes under threat. These factors, combined with a lack of
transparency about actual capabilities and intentions on the part of all major
players in space, creates a cyclical escalation which has led some commentators
to describe this as a return to a Cold War-type arms race, and to the
foreseeability of a space-based conflict. Due to many unique characteristics of
the space domain, an armed conflict in space would be catastrophic for all
players, including neutral States, commercial actors, and international civil
society. Due to the specificity of the space domain, specialized expertise must
be provided to decision-makers, and interdisciplinary opinions must be sought
from a multitude of stakeholders. To that end, this volume provides a wide
crowded-orbits-conflict-and-cooperation-in-space

5/15

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on November 28, 2022 by guest

spectrum of perspectives from experts who have engaged together at a conference
hosted by the Center for Ethics in the Rule of Law to discuss these issues.
Ethical, legal and policy solutions are offered here by those with experience
in the space sector, including academia, legal practitioners, military lawyers
and operators, diplomats and policy advisors"-Privatizing Peace Wendy N. Whitman Cobb 2020-07-21 This book explores the
privatization of space and its global impact on the future of commerce, peace
and conflict. As space becomes more congested, contested, and competitive in
the government and the private arenas, the talk around space research moves
past NASA’s monopoly on academic and cultural imaginations to discuss how Elon
Musk’s SpaceX and Jeff Bezos’ Blue Origin is making space "cool" again. This
volume addresses the new rhetoric of space race and weaponization, with a focus
on how the costs of potential conflict in space would discourage open conflict
and enable global cooperation. It highlights the increasing dependence of the
global economy on space research, its democratization, plunging costs of
access, and growing economic potential of space-based assets. Thoughtful,
nuanced, well-documented, this book is a must read for scholars and researchers
of science and technology studies, space studies, political studies, sociology,
environmental studies, and political economy. It will also be of much interest
to policymakers, bureaucrats, think tanks, as well as the interested general
reader looking for fresh perspectives on the future of space.
Asia's Space Race James Clay Moltz 2011-12-13 In contrast to the close
cooperation practiced among European states, space relations among Asian states
have become increasingly tense. If current trends continue, the Asian civilian
space competition could become a military race. To better understand these
emerging dynamics, James Clay Moltz conducts the first in-depth policy analysis
of Asia's fourteen leading space programs, concentrating especially on
developments in China, Japan, India, and South Korea. Moltz isolates the
domestic motivations driving Asia's space actors, revisiting critical events
such as China's 2007 antisatellite weapons test and manned flights, Japan's
successful Kaguya lunar mission and Kibo module for the International Space
Station (ISS), India's Chandrayaan lunar mission, and South Korea's astronaut
visit to the ISS, along with plans to establish independent space-launch
capability. He investigates these nations' divergent space goals and their
tendency to focus on national solutions and self-reliance rather than
regionwide cooperation and multilateral initiatives. He concludes with
recommendations for improved intra-Asian space cooperation and regional
conflict prevention. Moltz also considers America's efforts to engage Asia's
space programs in joint activities and the prospects for future U.S. space
leadership. He extends his analysis to the relationship between space programs
and economic development in Australia, Indonesia, Malaysia, North Korea,
Pakistan, the Philippines, Singapore, Taiwan, Thailand, and Vietnam, making
this a key text for international relations and Asian studies scholars.
The Politics of Space Security James Moltz 2011-06-29 The past five decades
have witnessed often fierce international rivalry in space, but also surprising
crowded-orbits-conflict-and-cooperation-in-space
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military restraint. Now, with an increasing number of countries capable of
harming U.S. space assets, experts and officials have renewed a long-standing
debate over the best route to space security. Some argue that space defenses
will be needed to protect critical military and civilian satellites. Others
argue that space should be a "sanctuary" from deployed weapons and military
conflict, particularly given the worsening threat posed by orbital space
debris. Moltz puts this debate into historical context by explaining the main
trends in military space developments since Sputnik, their underlying causes,
and the factors that are likely to influence their future course. This new
edition provides analysis of the Obama administration's space policy and the
rise of new actors, including China, India, and Iran. His conclusion offers a
unique perspective on the mutual risks militaries face in space and the need
for all countries to commit to interdependent, environmentally focused space
security.
Crowded Orbits James Clay Moltz 2014-04-29 Space has become increasingly
crowded since the end of the Cold War, with new countries, companies, and even
private citizens operating satellites and becoming spacefarers. This book
offers general readers a valuable primer on space policy from an international
perspective. It examines the competing themes of space competition and
cooperation while providing readers with an understanding of the basics of
space technology, diplomacy, commerce, science, and military applications. The
recent expansion of human space activity poses new challenges to existing
treaties and other governance tools for space, increasing the likelihood of
conflict over a diminishing pool of beneficial locations and resources close to
Earth. Drawing on more than twenty years of experience in international space
policy debates, James Clay Moltz examines possible avenues for cooperation
among the growing pool of space actors, considering their shared interests in
space traffic management, orbital debris control, division of the radio
frequency spectrum, and the prevention of military conflict. Moltz concludes
with policy recommendations for enhanced international collaboration in space
situational awareness, scientific exploration, and restraining harmful military
activities.
Commercial Space Exploration Jai Galliott 2016-03-09 Not since man set foot on
the moon over four decades ago has there been such passion and excitement about
space exploration. This enthusiasm and eagerness has been spurred on by the
fact that for the first time since the very beginning of the space age, space
travel is no longer limited to an elite group of highly trained and welldisciplined military officers and test pilots. Instead, we must understand that
the possibility of commercial space travel is already on our horizon and that
it comes with a number of significant practical and moral challenges. Our level
of scientific development and ability to influence international affairs and
policy confers upon us an obligation to study the ethical, legal and social
considerations associated with space exploration and understanding the
potential consequences from the beginning is critical. This volume provides the
first comprehensive and unifying analysis concerning the rise of private space
exploration, with a view toward developing policy that may influence real-world
crowded-orbits-conflict-and-cooperation-in-space
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decision making. The plethora of questions demanding serious attention privatisation and commercialisation, the impact on the environment, health
futures, risk assessment, responsibility and governance - are directly
addressed in this scholarly work.
Handbook of Space Law Frans von der Dunk 2015-02-27 The Handbook of Space Law
addresses the legal and regulatory aspects of activities in outer space and
major space applications from a comprehensive and structured perspective. It
fundamentally addresses the dichotomy between the state-oriented characte
A Research Agenda for Space Policy Schrogl, Kai-Uwe 2021-12-02 Space policy is
now a top priority in international relations. This timely Research Agenda
takes the definition of space policy itself as an object of analysis rather
than as an unquestioned premise. It presents the multi-faceted spectrum of
elements combined within space policy which are crucially relevant to security,
welfare and modern society. Expert international contributors set out a
forward-looking research agenda for the 2020s, identifying key problems and
conflicts related to the topic and exploring policy, regulatory approaches and
diplomatic mechanisms to reach possible solutions.
Militarizing Outer Space Alexander C.T. Geppert 2020-12-02 Militarizing Outer
Space explores the dystopian and destructive dimensions of the Space Age and
challenges conventional narratives of a bipolar Cold War rivalry. Concentrating
on weapons, warfare and violence, this provocative volume examines real and
imagined endeavors of arming the skies and conquering the heavens. The third
and final volume in the groundbreaking European Astroculture trilogy,
Militarizing Outer Space zooms in on the interplay between security,
technopolitics and knowledge from the 1920s through the 1980s. Often hailed as
the site of heavenly utopias and otherworldly salvation, outer space
transformed from a promised sanctuary to a present threat, where the battles of
the future were to be waged. Astroculture proved instrumental in fathoming
forms and functions of warfare’s futures past, both on earth and in space. The
allure of dominating outer space, the book shows, was neither limited to the
early twenty-first century nor to current American space force rhetorics.
Weapons of Mass Destruction: The Essential Reference Guide Eric A. Croddy
2018-10-31 Whether one is interested in learning about anthrax, sarin, the
neutron bomb—or any other weapon of mass destruction—this thorough and detailed
reference is the place to find answers. • Includes a comprehensive A-to-Z
listing and discussion of significant weapons of mass destruction in their
historical and present-day contexts • Offers straightforward narratives that
place these threats into a practical framework • Presents the most crucial
aspects about each WMD topic, distilling decades of research and analysis •
Features non-technical discussions of the fundamental concepts as well as the
basic science concerning each WMD threat • Analyzes the real and perceived
threats of WMD from their beginnings in World War I into the future • Provides
primary source documents, including a full listing of Australia Group export
controlled substances, technologies, and biological agents
crowded-orbits-conflict-and-cooperation-in-space

8/15

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on November 28, 2022 by guest

Routledge Handbook of War, Law and Technology James Gow 2019-05-31 This volume
provides an authoritative, cutting-edge resource on the characteristics of both
technological and social change in warfare in the twenty-first century, and the
challenges such change presents to international law. The character of
contemporary warfare has recently undergone significant transformation in
several important respects: the nature of the actors, the changing
technological capabilities available to them, and the sites and spaces in which
war is fought. These changes have augmented the phenomenon of non-obvious
warfare, making understanding warfare one of the key challenges. Such
developments have been accompanied by significant flux and uncertainty in the
international legal sphere. This handbook brings together a unique blend of
expertise, combining scholars and practitioners in science and technology,
international law, strategy and policy, in order properly to understand and
identify the chief characteristics and features of a range of innovative
developments, means and processes in the context of obvious and non-obvious
warfare. The handbook has six thematic sections: Law, war and technology Cyber
warfare Autonomy, robotics and drones Synthetic biology New frontiers
International perspectives. This interdisciplinary blend and the novel, rich
and insightful contribution that it makes across various fields will make this
volume a crucial research tool and guide for practitioners, scholars and
students of war studies, security studies, technology and design, ethics,
international relations and international law.
The Power of the Space Club Deganit Paikowsky 2017-07-20 This book analyses the
decisions of nations to develop indigenous space programs in order to become a
leading world power.
Georgetown Journal of International Affairs Margaret Schaack 2017-05-01 The
Georgetown Journal of International Affairs is the official publication of the
Edmund A. Walsh School of Foreign Service at Georgetown University. Founded to
serve as an academic resource for scholars, business leaders, policymakers, and
students of international relations alike, the journal cultivates a dialogue
accessible to those with varying levels of knowledge about foreign affairs and
international politics. Each volume year the journal provides readers with
three issues featuring an array of timely, peer-reviewed content that bridges
the gap between the work performed by news outlets and that by more traditional
academic journals. The first two issues feature a section titled "Forum" that
offers focused analysis on a specific key issue, as well as eight regular
sections: Books, Business & Economics, Conflict & Security, Culture & Society,
Dialogues, Law & Ethics, Politics & Diplomacy, and Science & Technology. The
third is a special issue, International Engagement on Cyber. Issue 18.1’s Forum
theme is the "global commons," with articles on the Internet as a global public
good, the implications of military and security uses of outer space, and
international water management challenges.
Space as a Strategic Asset Joan Johnson-Freese 2007 Joan Johnson-Freese argues
that the race for space weapons and the U.S. quest for exclusive or at least
dominant ownership of strategic space assets have alienated the very allies
crowded-orbits-conflict-and-cooperation-in-space
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that the United States needs in order to maintain its leading role in space
exploration. Taking a balanced look at the issues that have contributed to the
decline of America's manned space program, such as lack of political support
and funding, Johnson-Freese offers not only a critique but also a plan for
enhancing U.S. space security through cooperation rather than competition. She
begins with a brief overview of the history of international space development
through four eras: before Sputnik, the space race, after Apollo, and
globalization. Then she focuses on how policy changes of the mid-1990s have
changed the nation, examining why the United States has grown obsessed with the
development of space technology not just as a tool for globalization but as a
route toward expanding an already dominant arsenal of weapons. Johnson-Freese
claims that these policy choices have greatly affected the attitudes and
actions of other countries, and in the fight to achieve security, the United
States has instead put itself at greater peril. Johnson-Freese explains complex
technical issues in clear, accessible terms and suggests a way forward that is
comprehensive rather than partisan. America is not the only country with space
ambitions, but it is unique in viewing space as a battlefield and the
technological advancements of other nations as a dire threat. Urgent and
persuasive, Space as a Strategic Asset underscores the danger of allowing our
space program to languish and the crucial role of cooperation in protecting the
security of our country and the world.
Yearbook on Space Policy 2014 Cenan Al-Ekabi 2015-12-24 The Yearbook on Space
Policy, edited by the European Space Policy Institute (ESPI), is the reference
publication analysing space policy developments. Each year it presents issues
and trends in space policy and the space sector as a whole. Its scope is global
and its perspective is European. The Yearbook also links space policy with
other policy areas. It highlights specific events and issues, and provides
useful insights, data and information on space activities. The first part of
the Yearbook sets out a comprehensive overview of the economic, political,
technological and institutional trends that have affected space activities. The
second part of the Yearbook offers a more analytical perspective on the yearly
ESPI theme and consists of external contributions written by professionals with
diverse backgrounds and areas of expertise. The third part of the Yearbook
carries forward the character of the Yearbook as an archive of space
activities. The Yearbook is designed for government decision-makers and
agencies, industry professionals, as well as the service sectors, researchers
and scientists and the interested public.
Cross-Domain Deterrence Erik Gartzke 2019-02-01 The complexity of the twentyfirst century threat landscape contrasts markedly with the bilateral nuclear
bargaining context envisioned by classical deterrence theory. Nuclear and
conventional arsenals continue to develop alongside anti-satellite programs,
autonomous robotics or drones, cyber operations, biotechnology, and other
innovations barely imagined in the early nuclear age. The concept of crossdomain deterrence (CDD) emerged near the end of the George W. Bush
administration as policymakers and commanders confronted emerging threats to
vital military systems in space and cyberspace. The Pentagon now recognizes
crowded-orbits-conflict-and-cooperation-in-space
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five operational environments or so-called domains (land, sea, air, space, and
cyberspace), and CDD poses serious problems in practice. In Cross-Domain
Deterrence, Erik Gartzke and Jon R. Lindsay assess the theoretical relevance of
CDD for the field of International Relations. As a general concept, CDD posits
that how actors choose to deter affects the quality of the deterrence they
achieve. Contributors to this volume include senior and junior scholars and
national security practitioners. Their chapters probe the analytical utility of
CDD by examining how differences across, and combinations of, different
military and non-military instruments can affect choices and outcomes in
coercive policy in historical and contemporary cases.
Escalation and Deterrence in the Second Space Age Todd Harrison 2017-11-01 On
October 4, 1957, the Soviet Union launched Sputnik 1, the first human-made
object to orbit the Earth. Six decades later, space-faring nations face a much
different space environment, one that’s more diverse, disruptive, disordered,
and dangerous. Today’s space domain presents a number of asymmetries that
differ from other domains, creating a deterrence environment with unique policy
implications. Escalation and Deterrence in the Second Space Age, a report from
the CSIS Aerospace Security Project, discusses the evolution of space as a
contested domain, the changing threats to U.S. space systems, deterrence theory
and its applications to the space domain, and findings from a space crisis
exercise administered by CSIS in late 2016.
International Space Law United Nations 2018-03-08 The International Space Law:
United Nations Instruments as it represents the most comprehensive and up-todate volume of instruments that have been developed, promoted and strengthened
under the auspices of the United Nations. These instruments constitute the
principal body of international space law and will continue to provide, further
into the twenty-first century, an effective framework for the expanding and
increasingly complex tasks aimed at the exploration and use of outer space for
peaceful purposes. May they continue to support humankind's space activities
throughout the years to come.
The New Frontiers of Space Stefania Paladini 2019-08-06 There are few
industries in today’s world as dynamic and dramatically changing as the space
sector, with new ventures and initiatives being announced on a daily basis. As
well as emerging countries improving their launching and manufacturing
capabilities, private actors are beginning to join public bodies in the space
race, and participating in what is frequently being referred to as the new
space era. With fantastic opportunities arising for business and economics,
this book provides a comprehensive overview of the space sector, exploring
recent initiatives, and the most important areas of investment in the industry,
including emerging fields of activities such as asteroid mining and space
tourism. It also addresses traditional and non-traditional security issues in
the sector, together with discussing their legal implications. This
interdisciplinary book provides insights for practitioners and researchers
alike, particularly those involved in technology and innovation management,
emerging markets, international relations, and security studies.
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Power Transition in the Anarchical Society Tonny Brems Knudsen 2022-07-09 This
book examines the ongoing power transition and its ramifications for world
order from an international society perspective. In that perspective, the
outcome of big changes in the distribution of power is a matter of
socialization rather than structural determination or the resilience of the socalled Liberal world order. Consequently, the key question of this book is how
the ongoing power transition affects, and is affected by, the social
institutions of world order including sovereignty, the balance of power,
international law, diplomacy, trade, humanitarian intervention, national selfdetermination, and environmental stewardship. The guiding theoretical
assumption of the book is that power transition stimulates fundamental
institutional change rather than major conflict or a breakdown of international
order, while international organizations are key arenas for the realization and
negotiation of such changes, not the victims of hegemonic retreat. The argument
is pursued in sections on rising and declining powers (Anglo-America, Russia,
China and the EU, among others), consequences for the fundamental social
institutions and changes in international organizations, globally and
regionally. In combination, the chapters reveal the contours of the coming
world order.
Climate Change Education Rebecca L. Young 2022-12-15 This collection offers
innovative approaches to using popular forms of storytelling as a lens for
teaching about climate change. Contributors share their classroom experiences
and guidance about how to engage students in productive conversations about the
future with empathy and agency.
Safe Is Not An Option Rand Simberg 2014-04-10 The history of exploration and
establishment of new lands, science and technologies has always entailed risk
to the health and lives of the explorers. Yet, when it comes to exploring and
developing the high frontier of space, the harshest frontier ever, the highest
value is apparently not the accomplishment of those goals, but of minimizing,
if not eliminating, the possibility of injury or death of the humans carrying
them out. For decades since the end of Apollo, human spaceflight has been very
expensive and relatively rare (about 500 people total, with a death rate of
about 4%), largely because of this risk aversion on the part of the federal
government and culture. From the Space Shuttle, to the International Space
Station, the new commercial crew program to deliver astronauts to it, and the
regulatory approach for commercial spaceflight providers, our attitude toward
safety has been fundamentally irrational, expensive and even dangerous, while
generating minimal accomplishment for maximal cost. This book entertainingly
explains why this means that we must regulate passenger safety in the new
commercial spaceflight industry with a lighter hand than many might
instinctively prefer, that NASA must more carefully evaluate rewards from a
planned mission to rationally determine how much should be spent to avoid the
loss of participants, and that Congress must stop insisting that safety is the
highest priority, for such insistence is an eloquent testament to how
unimportant they and the nation consider the opening of this new
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Cross-Domain Deterrence Erik Gartzke 2019-02-01 The complexity of the twentyfirst century threat landscape contrasts markedly with the bilateral nuclear
bargaining context envisioned by classical deterrence theory. Nuclear and
conventional arsenals continue to develop alongside anti-satellite programs,
autonomous robotics or drones, cyber operations, biotechnology, and other
innovations barely imagined in the early nuclear age. The concept of crossdomain deterrence (CDD) emerged near the end of the George W. Bush
administration as policymakers and commanders confronted emerging threats to
vital military systems in space and cyberspace. The Pentagon now recognizes
five operational environments or so-called domains (land, sea, air, space, and
cyberspace), and CDD poses serious problems in practice. In Cross-Domain
Deterrence, Erik Gartzke and Jon R. Lindsay assess the theoretical relevance of
CDD for the field of International Relations. As a general concept, CDD posits
that how actors choose to deter affects the quality of the deterrence they
achieve. Contributors to this volume include senior and junior scholars and
national security practitioners. Their chapters probe the analytical utility of
CDD by examining how differences across, and combinations of, different
military and non-military instruments can affect choices and outcomes in
coercive policy in historical and contemporary cases.
Space Warfare in the 21st Century Joan Johnson-Freese 2016-11-08 This book
examines the recent shift in US space policy and the forces that continually
draw the US back into a space-technology security dilemma. The dual-use nature
of the vast majority of space technology, meaning of value to both civilian and
military communities and being unable to differentiate offensive from defensive
intent of military hardware, makes space an area particularly ripe for a
security dilemma. In contrast to previous administrations, the Obama
Administration has pursued a less militaristic space policy, instead employing
a strategic restraint approach that stressed multilateral diplomacy to space
challenges. The latter required international solutions and the United States,
subsequently, even voiced support for an International Code of Conduct for
Space. That policy held until the Chinese anti-satellite (ASAT) test in 2013,
which demonstrated expanded Chinese capabilities. This volume explores the
issues arising from evolving space capabilities across the world and the
security challenges this poses. It subsequently discusses the complexity of the
space environment and argues that all tools of national power must be used,
with some degree of balance, toward addressing space challenges and achieving
space goals. This book will be of much interest to students of space policy,
defence studies, foreign policy, security studies and IR.
Geopolitics of the Outer Space Bohumil Doboš 2018-09-25 This book presents a
comprehensive geopolitical analysis of European space activities. By studying
outer space as a physical and socio-economic space as well as a militarydiplomatic area, the author helps readers understand outer space as a
geopolitical environment. The book also offers insights into the behavior and
strategies of different actors, with a special focus on the European space
strategy and the nature of the European space program and diplomacy.
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Conflict in the 21st Century: The Impact of Cyber Warfare, Social Media, and
Technology Nicholas Michael Sambaluk 2019-08-08 This reference work examines
how sophisticated cyber-attacks and innovative use of social media have changed
conflict in the digital realm, while new military technologies such as drones
and robotic weaponry continue to have an impact on modern warfare. • Provides
fascinating information about cyber weapons that effectively strike through
cyberspace to weaken and even cripple its target • Demonstrates how social
media is employed in conflicts in innovative ways, including communication,
propaganda, and psychological warfare • Explores potential technology avenues
related to ensuring the continued military advantages of the United States •
Identifies and describes nuclear, precision, and other technological
capabilities that have historically been the preserve of superpowers but have
been newly acquired by various states
Talking to Terrorists Jonathan Powell 2014-10-02 Across the world governments
proclaim that they will never ‘negotiate with evil’. And yet they always have
and always will. From jungle clearings to stately homes and anonymous airport
hotels, Talking to Terrorists puts us in the room with the terrorists, secret
agents and go-betweens who seek to change the course of history. Jonathan
Powell has spent nearly two decades mediating between governments and terrorist
organisations. Drawing on conflicts from Colombia and Sri Lanka to Palestine
and South Africa, this optimistic, wide-ranging, authoritative book is about
how and why we should talk to terrorists. ‘Essential reading’ Independent
‘Fascinating’ Sunday Times Now includes a new Afterword - Talking to ISIL
*Perfect for fans of The Looming Tower*
Innovations in the exploration of outer space Henry R. Hertzfeld 2022-04-05
Human exploration of outer space has stimulated multiple innovations from both
government and private sources. The decision to invest vast sums of money over
a short period of time for the moon programs of the 1960s radically increased
the level of innovation. Accomplishing this required new forms of energy for
launch and space operations, reductions in the weight of components, and
advanced computational capabilities, among many other technological
improvements. The organization and management of bringing all of the components
together was also essential. This report discusses economic aspects and overall
benefits of those innovations as they fit into the prior and continuing push
for advanced space capabilities.
Air Force Magazine 2015
Space Junk Karen Romano Young 2016 "This book examines the proliferation of
space debris in outer space and discusses methods of retrieving and disposing
of the material."-Crowded Orbits James Moltz 2014-04-29 Written for all readers, this expert
analysis details the basics of space technology, diplomacy, commerce,
exploration, and military applications from the mid-twentieth century to today.
Space has become increasingly crowded since the end of the Cold War, and this
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book pays particular attention to the politics and economics of space and
recent debates over national security, focusing on the competing themes of
international competition and cooperation and the effort to avoid dangerous
conflicts. Unfortunately, the growth of human space activity and challenges to
existing international tools of management, such as rules, laws, and treaties,
have increased the likelihood of conflict over a diminishing pool of space
resources close to Earth. Drawing on more than twenty years of experience in
international space debates and policy, James Clay Moltz points to the logic of
cooperation and collaboration among the expanding number of space actors,
considering their shared challenges regarding space traffic, orbital debris,
radio-spectrum crowding, space situational awareness, and space weaponization.
He concludes with policy recommendations for improving international space
relations, focusing on enhanced communication, data sharing, and operational
cooperation.
Commercial and Military Uses of Outer Space Melissa de Zwart 2021-02-25 This
edited book brings together a diverse range of chapters on space related
topics. The authors included in this book are drawn from Australia and
overseas, from academia, government, industry, civil society and the military.
This book contains chapters that cover topics such as law, science,
archaeology, defence, policy, and more, all with a focus on space. This edited
collection is a timely international and interdisciplinary book, which
addresses some of the contemporary issues facing activities in space and those
attempting to understand, use and regulate the space domain. This edited book
seeks to normalise the role of women as experts in the space sector, by not
calling attention to the fact that all the authors are women – they are all
experts in their respective fields who just happen to be women. Bringing
together these contributions in this book in turn promotes the inclusion of
diversity in the space sector. This edited collection is an opportunity to
influence the development of the space industry – in terms of gender diversity,
and diversity of disciplines and thinking – while it is in its formative stage,
rather than trying to redress imbalances once they are entrenched in the
industry.
The Politics of Space Security James Clay Moltz 2019 A political history of
space weapons and arms control issues covering the 1957-2007 period.
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